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Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 9:11 AM
To: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>; Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Brad McIntee - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0044

Hello

My name is Brad McIntee and I reside in Ontario.

As an entegrus customer who has recently transitioned from Hydro One, I can say that I'm severely impacted by the
rising costs of energy.

My home in Ingersoll and its extended property with a small villa all cost about 400 a month - 7000 square feet
combined, with a pool and electric heat pump. (2023) We had three fridges and a hydronic heating system, with two
separate air conditioners.
I welded metal all the time in the garage.

My new home is less than 2000 sq feet and while I have a pool, I can't afford to run the heater.
My bill is usually 400 or more...

I've done everything I can to lower my bill and have replaced nearly every appliance and put timers on everything
else to run it off-peak.
I don't weld, I have 1 fridge less and am doing my best to be kind to my wallet - but it doesn't help.

How is it possible that this tiny house with so much less to light, heat and refrigerate costs more than what I used to
have?

I'm tapped out. 200% increase for class b customers?
This rate hike cannot be allowed to happen.

For myself and my neighbours, please tell Entegrus that they make enough money already and to 'make do' like we
have to.
I've had to trim my fat, it's time they look at themselves likewise.

Thanks

Brad McIntee




